
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Medicare Shared Savings Program  

Provider Dashboard 

 

Scripps ACO has committed to ensure providers have visibility into their 

individual attribution, cost, and quality performance for the Scripps ACO 

Medicare Shared Savings Program (MSSP) and know what actions they can take 

to improve their performance. 

 

Attached is a provider dashboard with an update on Scripps ACO MSSP metric 

performance with individual utilization performance. The dashboard contains five 

categories, the purposes of those five categories are outlined below:  

 

Quality and Safety—Transform to a high value, patient centric, coordinated 

wellness, prevention, and acute model of care 

Experience—Measure patient’s experience with their primary physician within 

the ACO 

Efficiency/Spend—Succeed financially under MSSP Track 3 payment model 

Growth—Grow enrollment and services to meet the needs of the community 

Citizenship—Participation and engagement in the ACO 

 

The data contained in this dashboard represents claims from January 2017-May 

2017. As the ACO continues to develop this will become a more robust, 

comprehensive dashboard.  

 

Following your receipt of this dashboard, your practice outreach manager will be 

contacting you to schedule time to review your dashboard and the programs that 

the ACO has developed to assist you in continuing to provide high quality care for 

your ACO patients. In the meantime, if you have an urgent issues or questions 

please contact your practice outreach manager at: 

 

 
If your practice is located…  

North of SR-52 Contact Stacy Pevney at 

Pevney.stacy@scrippshealth.org or by 

calling 858-537-7910. 

South of SR-52 Contact Eydie Strouse at 

strouse.eydie@scrippshealth.org or 

619-279-9868. 
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